
 
 

 
 

           APS/CIR/2016-17   Date: 20/09/2016 
    Sector -5, Rohini, Delhi - 85 

 

Dear Parent 

The school has already been conscious and mindful to reduce the load of bag by keeping a number of books in the 

classroom itself, designing weekly timetable in such a way that minimum number of textbooks and notebooks are required 

each day and the activities and projects are almost being completed under the supervision of the teacher during the 

school hours. 

We already have been communicating to you on the regular basis to send the school bag according to the timetable. Now 

as per the CBSE Circular No – Acad-35/2016 dated 12/09/2016. You are advised to : 

1. Ensure your ward repacks bags on daily basis according to the timetable and avoid carrying unnecessary articles and 

Test books that are not needed. 

2. Ensure Regular cleaning of the school bag and the bag should be of light weight 

3. The school will take care that class 1-2 may get the homework occasionally as & when it is required. 

We seek your cooperation in this regard for the students to carry the school bag in a more comfortable way. 

Thanks 

 

 

 


